
 

 

 

Mrs Perry-Hodge’s weekly update  

What a lovely week to end our ‘Let’s Celebrate’ term! 

Following the dress-rehearsal to EYFS and Junior classes, our KS1 performed their 

production of ’Tinsel and Teatowels’ with both an evening and a morning show. 

We were so proud of each and every individual in Lion, Penguin, Leopard and Dol-

phin classes: the singers, dancers, narrators, actors and stage crew really were fan-

tastic. Many of the children showed bravery as ‘Try New Things Bears’, whether 

singing a solo or saying some lines; and all of the children were ‘Concentrate 

Bears’, remembering when their part came in and focusing despite the hall audi-

ence being very full. I hope you agree that we have some future stars of the stage 

in our midst!  As ever, a big thank you to the team who have worked so hard to 

ensure that all children were the best they could be, encouraging talents and de-

veloping confidence along the way.  

On Wednesday, it was lovely to welcome so many grandparents into our school. All 

the children sang their Christmas songs with great pride and it is fair to say that 

there were a number of misty eyes leaving the hall. Thank you grandparents for 

being such a fantastic audience; it was lovely to talk to so many of you. 

Yesterday, as well as enjoying Christmas parties, a very special visitor appeared 

with a gift for each child: thank you to Father Christmas for fitting us into your very 

busy schedule! Our children were really very delighted to see you. Today,  we 

rounded off our Christmas celebrations with some festive singing in the hall, includ-

ing a lively and interactive ‘Twelve Days of Christmas’. Thank you to Mrs Dickson 

(and baby Jasper) for visiting and leading this for us. 

Please remember that school returns on Tuesday 2nd January for all children (and 

there is no INSET day). Finally, from us all at BHI, we wish you all a very merry 

Christmas and a happy new year. See you in 2024! 

Our Three Golden Rules 

We are respectful. 

We are ready to learn. 

We walk proudly. 

Our ‘Star Learners’ are se-

lected each week for out-

standing behaviour and atti-

tudes, having  demonstrated 

our three rules at all points 

and been ‘the best that we 

can be’. A huge well done 

and thank you to - 

Max (Dolphins) 

Dara (Leopards) 

Lewis (Penguins) 

Ozzie (Lions) 

Millie (Zebras) 

Wynter  (Giraffes) 

The following children have been recognised as having been working especially hard this week to be 

‘the best that we can be’. Our Bromley Bears support children in developing personal attributes, with 

the aim of making successful lifelong learners. 

Zebra class Penguin class Leopard class Dolphin class Lion class Giraffe class 

James 

Try New Things 
Bear 

Lyla 

Concentrate 
Bear 

Arthur 

Concentrate 
Bear 

Finley W 

Work Well Bear 

Marina 

Understand 
Others Bear 

Ned 

Work Well Bear 

AJ 

Imagine Bear 

Jaxon 

Keep Going Bear 

Sasha 

Work Well Bear 

Ezra 

Concentrate 
Bear 

Erin 

Work Well Bear 

Lilly 

Work Well Bear 
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Wrap Around Care 

 Koala club booking is available for booking for all year groups - please 

use the Arbor app to book. This runs from 7:45 for breakfast and until 

5:45 for tea club Mondays to Thursdays. 

 

After school clubs for term three are available now to book 

Tuesday: Rec, Year 1 & 2 = Ball games 

Wednesday: Rec, Year 1 & 2 = Multi-Sports 

Thursday: Rec, Year 1 & 2 = Gymnastics 

Friday: Rec, Year 1 & 2 = Dance 

 

All clubs will start week commencing Monday 8th January & finish on week commencing Monday 
5th February. 

 

All bookings can be made via our website www.signaturesportscoaching.co.uk 

 

 Our art club, run by local artist Catherine Williams, takes place on 

Mondays (starting on Monday 8th January with the last session on 

Monday 5th February) for children in year one and two and will run 

for five weeks.  

The cost for the club is £5 a session so £25 for the term for five ses-

sions (this cost includes all materials). There will be a maximum of 

15 children for this club, and they will take part in a different project 

each week that they will complete and take home; these change each term.  

To book, please contact Catherine Williams using the following email cathe-

rinewilliamsprintmaker@gmail.com address or by calling 07966 328525 for details. Her 

website is http://www.catherinewilliams.co.uk/the-artist/ 

Sports clubs are run by Signature Sports who also work in 
the school with all classes and at lunchtime. This term, 
Signature Sports clubs are for children in year one and 
two. Clubs start in the second week back and will run for 
five weeks. 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.signaturesportscoaching.co.uk&c=E,1,bA2v429WCPRZ-npDmKn1LWM8jTgluk3Z7xsrswAHWkNb8wmcMUqoS9twlNpazSBW-9D_olbWLvpCFuhC6ylFDdrIQ1SKWdvaVFOV8TB1NlF1vPQ,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
mailto:catherinewilliamsprintmaker@gmail.com
mailto:catherinewilliamsprintmaker@gmail.com
http://www.catherinewilliams.co.uk/the-artist/


 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

DATES FOR DIARIES  

Friday 15th December End of term two 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 Start of term three 

Wednesday 3rd January 

14:45 

EYFS phonics workshop 

Wednesday 10th January Y1 trip - Aerospace 

Tuesday 16th January 18:00 EYFS curriculum (writing) information session to families 

Thursday 18th January  

18:00 Y1 

18:30 Y2 

Y1 and Y2 curriculum information session to families 

Wednesday 31st January Full governing body meeting 

Friday 9th February FOS Valentine disco 

Friday 9th February  End T3 

Monday 19th February Start T4 

w/c 19th February Science week - details to follow later; Explorer Dome Monday and 

Tuesday;  Friday afternoon - project with families.  

Wednesday 21st February FOS Rags to Riches joint with BHJ (collecting old clothes) 

w/c 4th March Book week 

Tuesday 5th March  Y1 trip - Noah’s Arc Zoo Farm 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Friday 8th March Girls Football Day - details to follow 

Friday 15th March 14:45 Y1/ Y2 Open afternoon (sharing learning) 

TBC EYFS assembly to families (sharing learning) 


